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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Local Opportunities 
 
 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
From today’s bulletin: 
 

Projectpeaceeastbay.org - the next Day of Service is Saturday, June 24, from 9 AM - 12 
Noon. Hope that you will be able to help, support, pray for this opportunity to make a 
difference in the East Bay Community. Sign up at their website. Upcoming dates posted 
are: August 19, October 28 and March 2024 (TBD)  

 
From most recent missions report: 
 

There were numerous opportunities for service during the second half of 2022. Some of 
our young adults served with Project Peace as more quarterly onsite service projects 
became available with the loosening of COVID restrictions. In November, a Women’s 
Small Group put together toiletry gift bags for women residing at Midway Shelter in 
Alameda. In addition, many in the congregation contributed to the Alameda County 
Foster Parents Association’s clothing drive and shoebox gifts were donated for Operation 
Christmas Child.  
 

A group of volunteers met at Glad Tidings Church in Hayward to put together and 
distribute Thanksgiving food baskets to needy families in the area. The Coastline 
Christian Schools (CCS) 8th grade class served with CityTeam Oakland. They spent a 
morning making sandwiches, making beds in the dorm, wrapping Christmas gifts, and 
sweeping and mopping floors.  

 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries 
and people locally and globally! 


